
MINUTES	OF	THE	MONTHLY	TELECONFERENCE
OF	THE	LIBERTARIAN	PARTY	OF	NEW	YORK	EXECUTIVE	COMMITTEE,

NOVEMBER	8,	2009

Present:	

Mr.	Edes	(chair)
Ms.	Capozzi
Mr.	Cooper
Mr.	Dobrian
Mr.	MacAskill
Mr.	Padgett
Mr.	Rosino
Mr.	Russell
Mr.	Sherman
Dr.	Stevens
Mr.	Triestman

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	2006.	

Mr.	Edes	reported	on	the	LPNY	Website.	

Treasurer's	report:	Our	balance	is	$6,395.08.

Mr.	Dobrian	moved	that	the	Capital	District	be	authorized	to	organize	and	host	the	
2010	LPNY	annual	convention.	Mr.	Russell	reported	looking	at	several	venues,	and	
estimated	the	probable	cost	at	$85	per	delegate	including	luncheon	and	dinner,	with	
business	likely	to	take	place	in	the	afternoon	to	allow	delegates	to	avoid	an	overnight	
stay.	Room	rate	is	likely	to	be	$109,	with	15	rooms	guaranteed.	Motion	carried	viva	
voce.

The	meeting	adjourned	at	2026.

Joseph	Dobrian
Vice	Chairman	and	Secretary	Pro	Tem


